
 
 

 

NOTICE OF EVENT 
POSTPONEMENT 

Public Information Session 
Wednesday, March 25, 2020 

Alton Legion Hall, Branch 449 
1267 Queen Street West, Alton, ON 

7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m 

Project Background 
CBM is exploring the feasibility of developing a quarry in the vicinity of Charleston Sideroad and 
Main Street/Regional Road 136 in the Town of Caledon.  CBM initiated technical studies in 
February 2020 to assist in determining the feasibility of future extraction, and to support the 
required applications that may be filed for municipal and provincial approvals under the Planning 
Act and the Aggregate Resources Act. These technical studies will be completed over the next 
two years, and the Project is still at the very early stages. 

Due to the rapidly developing situation in Ontario with coronavirus (COVID-19), and 
in the interest of public safety, CBM has decided to postpone the 
public information session planned for March 25, 2020 in 

Alton, Ontario.  
This decision has been made based on guidance provided by the World Health 

Organization and the Public Health Agency of Canada regarding mass gatherings 
and public events. One of CBM’s main priorities includes the health and safety of the 

community and our staff, so we feel that postponing the event is the responsible 
decision at this time. 

We will be looking to reschedule the public meeting in the future, at a time when it is 
safe to do so in consideration of future information released by the Public Health 

Agency of Canada.  
 We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your understanding and to re-
emphasize that our project remains at the very early stages.  There will be numerous 
opportunities for input over the coming years. We will continue to update the website 

(see below), as more information becomes available regarding future consultation 
events, but would also encourage you in the meantime to reach out to us via email or 

phone to discuss any questions or concerns you may have. 
. 

Project website: www.CBMCaledonQuarry.ca  
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For more information about the proposal or any questions about this notice, please feel free 
to contact: 

 
 

 

David Hanratty, P.Geo. 
Director of Land & Resources, North America 

David.Hanratty@vcimentos.com 
(705) 930-6180 

 

 

Mike Le Breton 
Land & Resources Manager, Eastern Ontario 

Mike.Lebreton@vcimentos.com  
(905) 410-2900 

Jennifer Bernard 
Land & Resources Coordinator 

Jennifer.Bernard@vcimentos.com 
(416) 999-6104 
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